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Join Us for the Study Abroad Fair

1 message

Maggie Vaughan <maggie.vaughan@cnu.edu> Thu, Sep 12, 2013 at 7:13 AM
To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>

Dear Colleagues,

The Study Abroad Fair will be held next Friday at the beginning of this year's Family Weekend. Please join us
on September 20 in the DSU Breezeway between 2-6 p.m. We will have over 20 programs including our CNU Faculty
Programs as well as programs from around the world that offer study abroad for the semester or summer. Please

encourage your students to attend the fair and to bring their families to meet our faculty and program representatives.

For more information, please contact the Study Abroad Office:
studyabroad@cnu.edu

www.cnu.edu/studyabroad

McMurran Hall Room 104
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